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STUDENT VIDEO CONTEST 
 

 
BACKGROUND 
 
SBE student Board members Anna Laura Kastama, Jared Costanzo, and Matthew Spencer will 
share examples of the 2011 student video contest. This year’s contest asked students to create films 
based on the importance of math, science, engineering, technology, and/or Career and Technical 
Education coursework. 
 
The contest opened February 14. Students submitted their videos by Monday, May 2. 
 
Anna Laura and Jared will lead the evaluation of the videos, with assistance from Aaron Wyatt and 
several other education leaders. The student videos will be broadcast on the SBE YouTube channel 
by May 20, and the top vote getters will also be highlighted through SBE’s website, e-newsletter, and 
social network outlets. 
 
POLICY CONSIDERATION 
 
None 
 
EXPECTED ACTION 
 
None 
 
 


